
 

 
 

Our ref: DEV2025/1629 

 
 
6 June 2025 
 
 
Rockhampton Building Approvals 
Att:  Mr Ben Krenske and Ms Belinda Clark 
PO Box 9680 
PARK AVENUE QLD  4701 
 
Email:  rba@rockyba.com.au 

 
 
Dear Mr Krenske and Ms Clark 
 
S82(a) Properly Made Notice 
PDA Development Application DEV2025/1629 for Development Permit for Material 
Change of Use for dwelling house at 11 Quest Lane, Clinton described as Lot 526 on 
SP296915 
 
The Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) acknowledges receipt of the 
Priority Development Area (PDA) development application on 20 May 2025.  
 
This application complies with s.82(1) of the Economic Development Act 2012 (the Act). 
 
Under s.82A(2) of the Act the ‘properly made date’ for the application is 04 June 2025.  
 
The application can be viewed in the MEDQ Development Applications Register on the 
Department website Current applications and approvals. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Elrico Koeberg, Senior Planner, 
Development Assessment, in Economic Development Queensland, by telephone on 
(07) 3452 7715 or at Elrico.Koeberg@edq.qld.gov.au, who will assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Essen Joseph 
Manager 
Development Assessment 
Economic Development Queensland 
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